
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Junior Ski Trip  
 
Further to the junior ski trip meeting held on 21 June 2023, I am writing to confirm that 
as discussed, the dates for the junior ski trip are Saturday 30 March to Saturday 6 
April 2024. Please note that this is different to the dates for the senior trip, which takes 
place a week earlier. I would be grateful if you could complete the checklist on the link 
below to confirm you are aware of the junior ski trip dates: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/0T6bJs8Cp0 
 
In preparation for the trip, the ski company have also requested that we collect various 
‘Ski Fit’ information. This includes details such as passport information, personal 
details, dietary requirement, medical information and a final checklist. We would be 
grateful if you could complete the form as soon as you have your child’s passport 
information available. This can be done via the following link by no later than Friday 
15 December 2023: 
 

Ski Fit Form 
 
Should you have any concern about completing the form by this time, please contact 
me via office@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
In addition, I have started to run fitness sessions for the students. These will take place 
on Thursday after school in PA102 from 3.45 pm – 4.30 pm for any student wishing to 
attend. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 

 
 
Mr A McDonald 
Head of Mortimer House and Junior Ski Trip Leader 
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